## **Kyung Hee Kim**

From: Jennifer Hay [jchayx@wm.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 10:37 AM

To: soe-l@wm.edu

**Subject:** [soe-I] Greening the SOE Faculty Focus Group

## ATTN: FACULTY

## Colleagues,

As I mentioned in the last faculty meeting the Greening the SOE Committee is scheduling a series of focus groups to consider sustainability efforts during and after the move to the new building.

Judging from the Doodle poll sent out last week to those who signed up indicating their interest at the meeting, the best time for the Greening the SoE faculty focus group session will be this <u>Thursday</u>, <u>March 4 from 1 p.m. to 2 p.m. in the Mac Lab</u>, <u>Jones 235</u>.

You did not have to participate in the Doodle poll to come and share your ideas for helping to make the SoE more sustainable. Also, not everyone marked that as an available time. If you cannot attend, you may also submit ideas directly to me.

Sincerely, Mark

Mark Hofer, Ph.D.
The College of William & Mary
School of Education
P.O. Box 8795
Williamsburg, VA 23187
757.221.1713
http://markhofer.org